
Mr. Bucher asked the Baard to consider the problem of getting information to
freshman concerning participation in campus activities.

The Board will meet Thurs., Jan. 24, at 9:00 a.m. to consider the new Student
Union Constitution.

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Approved. 'Submitted by:

-eith H. ochran, President ames E. Pauloski, Secretary

January 24, 1952 Special

The twenty-second meeting of the 1951-52 Union Board was called to order by
the President at 9:15 a.m. Absent were Ed Frank, Bob Weathers, and Mt. Buche
The proposed constitution fur the student Union was read, discussed, and vote
upon. The vote to adopt the constitution was unanimous.

Glen Stewart moved that "with respect to the traditions of the last all Men's
Board of the Indiana Memorial Union, we demand that no object, temporary or
permanent, which is more than 4 feet high, shall be placed in the northwest
corner of the Union Board room so long as our picture remains in that corner.
The motion carried unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m.

Approved: emitted by:

ith H. Cochran, President mes E. Pauloski, Secretary

February 12, 1952

The Twenty-third meeting of the 1951-52 Union Board was called to order by t
President at 7:J0 p.m., and the minutes of the last two meetings were read ar
approved. Mr. Bucher and Jerry Baur were absent.

The President requested that all committee reports be brought up to date if t
Board members had no already done so.

Board members reported the events their committees have coming up in the near
future.
Social - Regular Rhythm Rooms
Individual & Clubs - The spring solon for photography, two chess meets, and F

nights.
Special Events - The Service Award Banquet
Publicity and Public Relations - The committee has a tape recorder and is rea

to start recording for broadcasts.
Student-Faculty Relations - Plans are being made for a faculty talent show.
Team Activities - Bowling and bridge continue
Personnel - A new office staff is being selected

New key cards will be issued to Board members.
Service hours are due by Fri., Feb. 15, at 5:00 p.m.



. Smith reported that he had received a letter from Eggers and Higgins,
chitects for the new addition to the Unio, which stated that they did not approvethe recommendation to remove the permanent partition in the proposed swimming
o1 that would separate the swimming and diving areas, and they recommended furthernsideration of the problem.

e President read the resignation of Glen Stewart who left the Board because ataduation. The resignation was accepted with regret.

. Smith submitted to the Board for consideration a proposal to provide for aogram coordinator for the Union in next year's budget. A committee composedMr. Smith, Fred Pain, and Bob Weathers will study the question. Mr. Smithrther stated that there is no more to report on an attraction for a pop concertmetime in the near future.

en Stewart moved that the Board send to Ray Dault at the time he leaves our
ion to take charge of the new Union at the Indiana Mledical Center a letter of
inks for his help in the past and best wishes in his new job. The motion
cried unanimously.

3 President instructed Fred Pain to send copies of the proposed constitution
r the student Union to all Jarge organizations on campus, as well as to various
ficial in the administration.

3 meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m.

pro S itted b

ith H. Cochran, President ames F. Pauloski, Secretary

bruary 19, 1952

e twenty-fourth meeting of the 1951-52 Union 'oard was called to order by the
resident at 7:05 p.m., and the minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.
. Bucher, Jerry Baur, Dick Hensel, and Bob Weather were absent.

e President reported that Dean Ashton, Col. Shoemaker, and Mr. Franklin met
st Fri. to consider the proposal of AWS concerning an impartial selection of
committee to write a new Union constitution, These three recommedded that the
me students continue working on the constitution together with a group of
culty and staff members if the Union Board and AWS Council approve.

e selection of the new Board for next year begins in two weeks.

ke Hreha moved that service hours be granted for men who usher at programs in
st Hall. The motion carried unanimously.

ed Pain announced that Town Hall will hold a forum Sun., concerning the proposed
udent Union. He also stated that the tape recorder that was acquired was not
od enough for radio recording.

rry dilson reported that attendance in the Rhythm Room has been slack, and that
owe are planned for the future to help draw customers, including a faculty talent
ow some Sat. Ehe Union-A NS fund now has $1,702.00.


